
 

 

THE SUN LIGHT 
THE ROTARY CLUB OF GEORGETOWN-SUN CITY 
MEETS TUESDAYS, 12:00 p.m. @ SUN CITY BALLROOM 

                                     March 23, 2010 
 

 
Thought of the Week 
  On the whole, human beings want 
to be good, but not too good, and 
not quite good all of the time. 
                               George Orwell 
 
Today’s Program 
  Ron Ferreri presents Carol De 
Cardenas, representing the Austin 
School for the Performing and 
Visual Arts. 
 
Last  Program-March 16, 2010 
  Our speaker, the Honorable 
Andrew Peacock, was introduced 
by Stephen Brown. 
    He is the former Australian 
Ambassador to the USA, and he 
also served his country as Minister 
of Foreign Affairs.  For over 30 
years, he was in the Parliament.  
   He was raised in Melbourne and 
now lives in Sydney. His     
interest in horse breeding has made 
him a world traveler. 
  He spoke about America’s place 
in the world and  of the strong 
relationship between the US and 
Australia. He talked, as well, about 
his country’s economic ties to 
China.  
 His talk was followed by a frank 
question and answer period. 
 
Guests of Rotary/Member 
Andrew Peacock/speaker and 
guest of Stephen Brown 
Ernestine Brown and Nathan 
Cabaniss/Stephen Brown 
Jeanne Gaines/Ben Gaines 
Joanne Harrah/Bill Harrah 
George Flynn/Rene Mercier 
Kasey McCarty/Chris Mealy 
Carolyn Holloway/ Hon. Member 
 
www.Rotary.org 
www.RotaryDistrict5870.com 
 
 

Presiding Order 
Presiding               Lou Gibson 
Prayer                   Membership 
Pledge                    Tom Minor 
4-Way Test          Susan Ward 
 
Attendance  
35 members and 10 guests 
 
Happy Bucks ($58) 
 
March Significant Events 
  Congratulations to Tom and 
Courtney Powell on their 19th 
wedding anniversary. 
 John Chenoweth’s mother and a 
sister were both born on St. 
Patrick’s Day (March 17th). 
 
Rotarian in the News 
  Harold Bergh reported he is 
doing well after his surgery. 
Maybe he will be back at Rotary   
sooner than expected. 
 
Paul Harris Award 
 Foundation chairman Bill Miller 
awarded a PH gold medallion to 
John Chenoweth. 
 
Buddy Sims 
  Buddy has resigned from our 
club, and he and Bonita have 
moved near Phoenix to be with 
family.  We wish Buddy well! 
 
Future Programs 
March 30 – Social at the Rays’ 
home from 6:30-8:30 P.M. 
April 6 -Bill Harrah 
April 13 -Bill Harries 
April 20 - Herman Knodel 
April 27-Harold Lawless 
May 4 – Biographies 
May 11-Bob Derse 
May 18-Ben Gaines 
 
Please do not forget to sign in at 
meetings. 

Important Dates 
March 26-District GSE Team led 
by Chris Mealy leaves for Japan. 
March 30 - Rotary Social 
  No regular meeting that day 
April  8-Thanks to the Troops 
   Vet-Am Golf Tournament 
April 10 - District Assembly-              
training    seminar  
April 24 - Rotary Walkathon 
April 29 - May 2 - Tejas Multi- 
District Conf. in San Antonio. 
May 18- GSE Team from Japan 
visits our Club. 
June 20-23 - Rotary International 
Convention in Montreal, Canada. 
 
The Rotary Social 
    Please inform Barbara Pekar  if 
you and a guest plan to attend. 
Bpekar@firsttexasbank.com 
 
 
              *   *   *   *   * 
 March Is Literacy Month 
             
              *   *   *   *   * 
 
The Walkathon Committee 
  Chairman Bob Weimer reported 
that a goal of $5000 has been set 
for raising money for Polio Plus.  
Major sponsors have been 
contacted. Those writing checks 
should make them out to the 
Rotary Foundation, noting at the 
bottom Polio Plus .The committee 
meets each week to work out the 
details of the walk. 
 
  Rotary Prayer 
Oh Lord, and giver of 
All things good, 
We thank thee for our 
 daily food, 
May Rotary friends and  
Rotary ways, 
Help to serve you all our days.    
                                   Amen                 


